
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 

Chief Justice Carbullido to deliver State of Judiciary address 
 

June 11, 2020 

 

(Hagatna, Guam) – Chief Justice F. Philip Carbullido will deliver the 2020 State of the Judiciary 

address on Friday, June 12, at 10:00 a.m., in the Speaker Antonio R. Unpingco Legislative 

Session Hall at the Guam Congress Building.  

 

The State of the Judiciary address will provide a roadmap for the future direction on where the 

Chief Justice is leading the Judiciary of Guam in these challenging times. 

 

Due to the unique and different circumstances pertaining to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), the 

committee on Rules of the 35th Guam Legislature and the Department of Public Health and Social 

Services have designated a very limited number of attendees permitted into the building.  

 

However, the address will be available for public participation via the following platforms: 

 

Docomo Channel 12 

GTA Channel 21 

The Guam Legislature YouTube Channel 

 

Si Yu’us Ma’ase and we look forward to your attendance and support. 

 

 

For more information, please contact Kristina “Tina” Blaz at 671-475-3250 or 

kblaz@guamcourts.org 

mailto:kblaz@guamcourts.org

